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Animals and humans are not owned by the government, they are safely transported,  

we are so thankful to have transportation like this.  If we can not transport animals, 

than we should not be flying as humans.  The transportation we have is definitely 

safe for animals and allows us to transport them away from carry ons abs safely to 

their destination and humanely.  I have never lost a animal yet and they are all very 

happy and healthy. In addition to this..  what if one had to live and all they had was 

their animal which is very special.  You help them travel safely with that animal. 


